
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday, March 1, 2024 
 
Music Department 

▪ Attention all Music Students…..the permission forms for the shows in Toronto are ready for pick up in the 
music room at lunch! Don’t miss out on getting your forms today! All forms and payment must be returned 
to the school no later than March 7th at 9:00 a.m. There will be no exceptions! 

 
Cafeteria 

▪ The cafeteria will be closed for the rest of the week! Sorry for the inconvenience! 
 

Boys Rugby Players 
▪ There will be NO PRACTICES until after March Break. All Rugby Kits must be ordered prior to the March 

Break. 
 

Curling Team 
▪ The Rebels Curling Team are going to the LOSSA Finals against Uxbridge on Tuesday next week. 

 
Leadership Camp 

▪ Leadership Camp is 3 months away!! Teacher Nominations will be going out this week. Self nominations will 
be available starting TODAY in the front hall at the leadership table. Don’t MISS OUT!! Staff please check 
your emails to nominate students through the google form. 

▪ Camp Committee will meet after school in Room 106. We can’t wait to see you there! 
 
Kindness WEEK 

▪ It is Kindness Awareness Week! Please check out our lunch time block party every lunch hour for fun 
activities to promote kindness; like dodgeball, a selfie booth and creating stickers and buttons. Will you 
receive a positive potatoe? 

▪ PPHS Staff and students,  Let’s keep doing acts of kindness and keep passing the potatoes. Go Rebels! 
▪ Today in the main hallway you’ll be able to hear some of our fabulous student musicians as they liven up the 

space with their amazing sounds! You will hear everything from piano and guitar to violin and voice. You will 
even get to pick up a pair of drumsticks and participate in some fun bucket drumming. Drop by TODAY! 

 
BIPOC 

▪ BIPOC will meet today at lunch in room 207. Please come out and join us! 
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